
Subject: Re: Background information
From: 
Date: Mon, 21 Sep 2009 
To: "Coder, Grahm L." 

Dear SA Coder,

I just thought I would write to let you know that I admire your
gifts. They're pretty amazing, and I know they're valuable to the
FBI.

Hopefully this will all work out.

Best,

Coder, Grahm L. wrote:

Well I'm sure you have reached out to your applicant
coordinator.  If not please do, he or she will be the best
resource for you.  I was only a small part of your application,
and I did not adjudicate your application.
I also recommend that you ask your coordinator the options of
re-applying etc.
I wish I could be more helpful.

-SA Grahm Coder
-----Original Message-----
From:  Sent:
Monday, July 06, 2009  PM
To: Coder, Grahm L.
Subject: Re: Background information

Grahm,

I received a letter dated 7/1/09 from Acting Unit Chief
Montchell Brice of the Special Agent Clearance Unit withdrawing
my conditional appointment offer.  Can I ask what was enough of
a concern in my application to withdraw the offer?

Thanks,

Re: Background information
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John Doe
Sticky Note
This email still puts a smile on my face.  This was after I had looked at my FOIPA file for three weeks and I had a rough idea in principle of what had happened, although I turned out to be wrong on specifics-- my DQ had nothing to do with software downloading which is what I thought at first.  Still, I knew he did something dishonest, and my instincts were eventually proved correct.  This is my response to his "soft fuck you" email of July 7, 2009; I thought I'd return the favor.

John Doe
Sticky Note
Email me if you'd like to know what "gifts" I'm referring to here.




